
 

People are at the heart of Renishaw’s success and that’s why we want to help you find a rewarding career 

in STEM, during the events we will explore the different pathways Renishaw offers to help you make those 

important future career decisions. 

This early careers information event gives students and their parents/carers the opportunity to find out 

more about how to begin a career in STEM. We will outline our work experience opportunities, our range 

of apprenticeship schemes and the different levels we offer, our summer and industrial placement 

schemes and our graduate schemes available once you’ve graduated from university.   

The event will be held at our headquarters site at New Mills on Tuesday 12th December 2023, guests to 

arrive from 5.30pm with tea and coffee being served and presentations will start at 6.00pm. The event will 

finish at 7.30pm. 

The session will include: 

• An introduction to Renishaw including information about our Sustainability goals 

• The importance of Equality, Diversity and Inclusion at Renishaw 

• Information about our work experience programmes 

• Information about our apprenticeship schemes 

• Information about our placements and graduate schemes 

• Journey talks by some of our apprentices and graduates 

• Q & A session 

• 1:1 networking session  

 

There are a limited number of tickets, please register for tickets on the following link  EC event New Mills 

For further information on our all of our Early Careers opportunities please visit 

www.renishaw.com/earlycareers 

 

Any questions please email education@renishaw.com 

 

Renishaw’s Early Careers Information 

Evening 2023 

Come and join us at this information event for school leavers to find out more  

about our  work experience ,  apprenticeships, placements and graduate  

programmes. 

Not sure which steps to take to start your career in STEM then come along and  
find out more…  

https://forms.office.com/e/KpTTx6dD8T
http://www.renishaw.com/earlycareers

